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September 18, 2020 

Section 301 Exclusion – New Updates 
 

Dear Valued U.S. Import Customer, 
 
The Office of the United States Trade Representative (USTR) and the U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) 
has issued relevant announcements related to the Section 301 duties and exclusions. 
 

List 1 and 2 Tariff Exclusion Extensions and Expirations as of September 20, 2020 
More than 300 exclusions will expire on September 20, 2020 as USTR declined to extend them. In two separate 
notices (links below) USTR identifies 62 HTS numbers that will be extended for List 1 and 17 exclusions for List 2. 
These exclusions will be extended through December 31, 2020.  
 

List 1 Notice of Extensions for Exclusions Expiring September 20, 2020 

List 2 Notice of Extensions for exclusions Expiring September 20, 2020 

 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your C.H. 
Robinson commercial representative for further information. 
 

Sincerely,  

C.H. Robinson 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.chrobinson.com/
https://ustr.gov/sites/default/files/enforcement/301Investigations/%2434_Billion_Extensions_For_Exclusions_September_2020.pdf
https://ustr.gov/sites/default/files/enforcement/301Investigations/%2416_Billion_Exclusion_Extensions_September_2020.pdf

